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School Fair 

Thank you for all your support with our fundraising this year at the Christmas Fair. We 

managed to make just over £100. I have ordered many new reading books for the class, 

from the 50 recommended books for year 6. Hopefully they will arrive soon and we will have 

a good selection for the children to choose from. 

End of Term Awards 

We held our special celebration assembly this week and the following children from 

Amethyst achieved awards: 

Jasmine Hill – Certificate for Creativity 

Henry Mc Grellis – KS2 Supersonic Cup, for being a good citizen and using all his gem 

powers across all aspects of school life. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Performances. 

We look forward to seeing you at Wickwar church next week, when the year 5 and 6 

will perform a simple nativity and carols/Christmas songs. The rehearsals have gone 

well and I think you will enjoy! Reminder of Performance times: 

Monday 17th 2pm until 2.45pm 

Wednesday 19th 6pm until 6.45 pm 

There is usually a lot more space in the afternoon, so this is often a better 

performance for Grandparents and young children to watch. 
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